Dana Nichols

From: Angela Cardas <angela@cardas.com> on behalf of Angela Cardas
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 2:53 PM

To: planning@cityofbandon.org

Subject: David Waldron Apartment Project

| would like to express my support for the Seabird apartment project. As an employer in Bandon, housing is the number
one challenge | face in hiring and supporting my employees. | have looked over all of the plans and met personally with
Mr. Waldron and | fully support the project and look forward to the opportunity it will bring to Bandon.

Thanks for your consideration,
Angela Cardas

Cardas Audio
(541) 936-2755



